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Weeks are rushing by as we are now in the process of putting spring behind us. This issue of Notes is about
queen issues -- Marking queens and dealing with finding queens producing aggressive bees. As always, certain
topics are repeated year after year. This topic of aggressive bees has been an issue with new beekeepers I have
mentored over the years.

Finding queens is also another issue. Marked queens help the beekeeper see the queen when examining
frames. I hope this issue helps address some of these issues.

Dana


